
 
 

CRESTWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

OCTOBER 14, 2019 

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT 
 
 

TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Dr. Richard E. Klee, Interim Superintendent 
 

RE: A. ACTION ITEMS: 
1. Excursion Field Trip Request – Crestwood High School 

 
B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 

1. Enrollment Continues 
 
 
 

A. ACTION ITEMS  
1. Excursion Field Trip Request – Crestwood High School 

Attached is an Excursion Field Trip request from Mr. Matt Ridenour, Crestwood 
High School Band Director, for his high school band to travel to Florida on March 
26 through March 29, 2020.  The band would like to travel to Florida to partake in a 
film scoring experience.  See Attachment 8.A.1. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  That the Crestwood Board of Education approve 
the excursion field trip request from Mr. Matt Ridenour for the Crestwood 
High School band to travel to Florida on March 26 through March 29, 2020. 
 

 
 

B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 
1. Enrollment Continues 

We continue to take enrollment at the Board of Education office from 7:30 – 3:00 
daily.  Please check our website at www.csdm.k12.mi.us for enrollment 
requirements or call our office for information at 278-0906.  Parents can pick up a 
sheet with the requirement for registration at our office at 27235 Joy Rd.   
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